
 
 
Camden Standing Advisory Council Religious Education (SACRE) 
 
REPORT TITLE 
Faith Forum Update 
 
FOR SUBMISSION TO: 
Camden SACRE 

DATE 
6 February 2025 
 

 
SUMMARY OF REPORT 
 
A representative from the Camden Faith Forum will provide a verbal update on 
their work since the last meeting, covering: 
 

• Interfaith work across Camden 
• Plans for 2025 network briefings and events 

 
Feedback is welcomed from members on how Camden SACRE can support the 
Faith Forum’s work. 
 
Contact Officer: 
Rebecca Branch, Community Partnerships - Strategic Lead 
Rebecca.Branch@camden.gov.uk 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Camden SACRE is asked to note the update.  
 

 
 
 


